
REQUEST FOR POSTPONEMENT
before the Planning Commission

on June 14, 2023

The undersigned are requesting a postponement of the “Appeal of an Administrative
Decision” hearing scheduled for June l4hhl, 2023 concerning DEPN-23-0001. They are
requesting that it be moved to the Planning Commission meeting scheduled for July. The
reasons these appellants are requesting this postponement are as follows:

• Scott Hiller (appellant) will be out of town on June 14th and unable to attend. He
is a subject matter expert in geohazards and there are geologic concerns with the
land in question that he would be unable to speak about. See attached
photograph.

• This is a very complicated case that involves several versions of City Code,
Master Plans, and other research. As the appellants are starting at a
disadvantage, a postponement would allow adequate time for preparation.

Thank you for your onsid ration in moving this hearing to the July meeting of the
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